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Evangelism

       Thank you for praying and supporting us!

Short Trip to the States
   For most of the month of
May, we were in the states,
providing updates to
supporters as well as spending
time with family and friends. 

    We were blessed to provide
an update to Pastor Keller and
Pine Valley Baptist Church. We
also provided an update to our
sending church.

      Since Rachel’s father has
cancer, we especially wanted
to spend quality time with him
(see pic to the right). We also
thank the Lord that while in
the states, Rachel had a
second successful gum
surgery.  

The Bills
Prayer  Update -  May 2025

Missionaries to Honduras
Dear faithful followers of Christ, 

Centra l  Miss ionary Clear inghouse
P .O.  Box 219228 ,  Houston ,  TX 77218
1-800-262-7729

SENDING
AGENCY: Ig les ia  Baut is ta  Berea

Whitesburg ,  GA

SENDING
CHURCH:

3171  Pr i tchard ’s  Point  
Douglasvi l le ,  GA 30135
470-243-0542

U.S .
CONTACT

:

PRAISE GOD FOR
Safe and encouraging trip to the states!
Rachel’s successful gum surgery. 
God´s provision of additional teacher for
the ministry in the public schools. 

PRAY FOR
health of Rachel’s father, David Pate. 
provision of more teachers to teach the
Bible in the public schools. 

GIVE
If God is leading you to give to our ministry,
donations can be made out to Central
Missionary Clearinghouse at the following
link: https://cmcmissions.org/donate

+504 3271-3597HONDURAN
WHATSAPP

Back in Honduras
     We arrived back in Honduras on May 21  and have
quickly gotten back in the swing of things. Daniel continues
to preach on a regular basis and recently finished the book
of Ephesians.

st

Public School Ministry
  Thank you for praying that God would provide more
laborers for the public school ministry. 
Although there is still a need for more teachers, it appears
God is raising up a young lady in the church here to assist
us. 


